
Community Services Committee Report No. 2025-12 

 

 September 2, 2025 
 
To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 

The Community Services Committee presents Report No. 2025-12 and 

recommends: 

“That Council receive Report to Council CSBU-2025-037 from Ian Kilgour and 

Melinda Fry dated June 5, 2025 re: 2025 Centennial Celebration and Budget 

Update for information purposes.” 

 

All of which is respectfully submitted.

 


